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PUBLIC HEARING October 27, 2020 

SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATION 
 

 

1. Zoning and Development By-law Amendments to allow Temporary Patios for 
Businesses on Private Property 

Summary: To amend the Zoning and Development By-law to extend the temporary allowance 
of outdoor patios for businesses on private property from October 31, 2020 to October 31, 2021, 
and to grant the Director of Planning discretionary power to vary other regulations to enable 
enclosure of patios. 

Applicant: General Manager of Planning, Urban Design and Sustainability 

Referral: This item was referred to Public Hearing at the Standing Committee Meeting of 
October 7, 2020. 

Recommended Approval: By the General Manager of Planning, Urban Design and 
Sustainability: 

THAT the application to amend the Zoning and Development By-law to allow temporary patios 
for businesses on private property until October 31, 2021, generally in accordance with 
Appendix A of the Referral Report dated September 28, 2020, entitled “Zoning and 
Development By-law Amendments to allow Temporary Patios for Businesses on Private 
Property”, be approved. 
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